
SAGA Executive Meeting 
Room 2D21 Agriculture Building 

December 9, 2014 
7:00 PM 

 
 
Meeting Called to Order by chairman Cummins at 7:00 pm.  In Attendance Ewald Lammerding, Kerry 
Gerein, Keith Head, Bryan Harvey, Chris Unsworth, Bob McKercher, Art Delahey, Allan McDougald, Darcy 
Jones, Curtis de Gooijer. By Phone Tanya Napper, and Irene Ahner     
              
 
  Our second attempt at teleconferencing failed so we did it the old fashioned way and 
just put Irene and Tanya on speaker phone. 
   
  Minutes of the Nov. 4 meeting were read and adopted by Lammerding. Carried 
  Our treasurer was absent, so there was no Report. 
   
  ASA - Kerry informed SAGA that the College Graduation Ceremonies would be Jan. 30, 
2015. Bryan Harvey will represent SAGA. 
  
  REUNION- Allan McDougald will be contacting the Class of 45. Blair will be contacting 
the Classes of 2010, both Degree and Diploma.  All other classes are represented. 
 
  BANQUET- MIXER- Darcy presented a quote from a new Photographer. Quote will be 
attached to Minutes. Banquet floor plan was presented to the EX. Discussion followed, and few 
improvements were to be suggested to TCU staff. 
 
  CURLING- Ewald reported that the ASA has booked Rutherford and Louis' catering for 
the night of Jan. 9, 2015 for the fun Speil. Also reported that The Granite might be a place for the Speil 
as well. Will no More by the Jan. Meeting. 
   
  HOCKEY-  Curtis reported that hockey is all set to go at Waldheim, with six teams. 
Hockey will run from 9 to 5 on the 10th of Jan. 2015. A player of the tournament trophy will be awarded 
this year in memory of the Late Aaron Bouchard. 
     Aaron organized the hockey tournament for SAGA for many 
Years. 
 
   
  MEMBERSHIP- Vern was not in attendance but reported that he will have the 
Membership lists at the Reunion. He suggested that Blair announce, at the Banquet, that the Mixer is 
included in the Banquet ticket and that lunch will be served at 10:30 pm. 
 
  PRESIDENT'S REPORT- Blair reported that SAGA's Agribition event was a great success 
with between forty an fifty people attending. Four life memberships were sold as a result of the 
evenings festivities. SAGA owes a big thank you to Lloyd Streifel 83C of 



              Moody's Farm Equipment, and Marty 
Seymour 98C of Agribition For making the event a huge success.  SAGA has also been in talks with 
Monsanto about an event at the Crop Production Show. Hope to have all details finalized by the next 
meeting. 
             Blair will be touch with the last three SAGA 
Presidents to get their pictures taken for the SAGA presidents board in the Ag building.  
 
  Next Meeting  Jan.6, 2015 7:00 pm RM 2D21 Ag. Building.    Adjournment   Motion 
Harvey  Carried 


